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Hello from the Leidos NASA NEST Program Office,  
 
I wanted to take a moment to share some thoughts about the NEST program; we are eager, excited and honored 
to support our valued customer. As such we are diligently preparing an effective strategy to ensure a smooth 
and seamless transition in as the new Prime contractor for NASA’s end-user service and technology needs.  
 
I know many of you may be interested in learning more about the next steps for continuing employment from 
the incumbent program. Please know we are interested in speaking with, and interviewing, all employees on the 
current contract. To help with the process we’ve built this page (www.leidos.com/NASA-NEST) dedicated to the 
NEST program.   
 
This site will provide you with information about the NEST program as well as offer a way to submit your resume 
for consideration. Over the transition process Leidos and our subcontractors will be reaching out to staff within 
their respective scope of work areas to discuss next steps for employment. Please be aware that we are 
conducting a phased approach for transition so employees will be onboarding during different times during the 
transition process. We urge you to visit the NEST webpage often to learn more about the program, stay abreast 
of updates, and upload your resume for consideration.  
 
If you have any immediate questions please email Leidos_NASANEST@leidos.com. 
 
And finally I wanted to take a minute to share my excitement and readiness to support this customer. With NEST 
our goal is to go beyond routine IT support and empower our workforce in every way possible to support our 
amazing NASA customer. I hope you will join me on this journey and I look forward to having you aboard the 
NASA NEST team.  
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